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Comments: Hello. I am in opposition to the large development project that is proposed for the Holland Lake

Lodge.  First, this construction site including its proposed 3 acre parking lot, additional structures and high

capacity lodge is going to damage habitat and initiate further environmental damage as a destination resort.

Second, as a proposed large tourist resort, this proposed plan will no longer be a peaceful stay for local

Montanans and tourists with integrity who love the landscape and respect its fragile ecosystem. Projects like this

exploit the land for monetary gain and it is not ok. Finally, the budget required to accomplish a development of

this scale can be better allocated. For example, Holland Lake Lodge ought to receive funding to refurbish existing

structures and raise wages for staff, etc. Please, respectfully, Montana needs peaceful and environmental

concern. No more resorts. Thank you for your time.


